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My name is Rose Kaler and I’m a native Oregonian. My grandfathers family settled in the Holly/
Crawfordsville area over 125 years ago.  Three generations of loggers and my parents owned a Saw repair
shop in Lebanon.  My father, uncles and grandfather were all in the military to provide us the freedoms we
have today.
 
I’m deeply concerned about the Cap and trade Bill being put forth in the coming short session.  LC 19 looks
to have a very negative impact on rural Oregonians. 
 
The proposed phase in of the fuels will cost all Oregonians, not just those in the larger populated areas. 
How will the folks that distribute the fuel be able to charge different prices?  Propane is very important to
those of us that live in the rural community.
 
 
Once a bill like this is introduced, who will keep it from snow balling into something that will be far
reaching and effect the very people who grow our foods and provide services??  What happens to those who
lose their jobs due to this bill?? 
 
How will a bill like this effect those of us that are retired?  How will our incomes keep up with the rising
costs of all the fuels?
 
Is this bill really about global warming or is it more likely a way to create extra revenue for the
government.  Oregon deserves a balanced budget that needs to start at the top. The quickest way to create a
better budget and help all Oregonians, would be to cut back on top heavy government workers.  Seems to
me that the Governors staff could be cut by half like many of the other employers are having to do to make
budgets work.  The best way to protect our environment in Oregon is to take better care of our farmers and
be better stewards to our forests.
 
I feel this is a bad decision for Oregon.  We need to have our voices heard and make sure someone is
REALLY LISTENING.
 
I’m outraged at the way this State is being run. 
 
 
Rose Kaler
30066 Vicki Lane
Lebanon, OR 97355
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